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 Michael Ellis NOBJ2015/1520/P 13/04/2015  19:15:55 Dear Sir/Madam  

     

We have had a careful look at the proposals from our neighbour at 93 Chetwynd Road and we write to 

support the application.  

We feel that the proposed alteration to the front of the house would be an improvement to the street 

front architecture and be a welcome replacement of the current entrance sideway infill at no. 93, which 

is rather ugly and anachronous. It does not look as if it would be overbearing, and is of a suitable height 

to match the surrounds. 

At the rear their proposed extension, although 2 storeys, looks considerate and respectful to our own 

property, and does not cause us any loss of amenity.  As far as one can tell, the materials look as if they 

would sit harmoniously with the surrounding Victorian properties.    

     

We therefore encourage you to give consent to their proposals.    

      

Yours faithfully  

Michael Ellis and Anne Sopel,  

91 Chetwynd Road.

91,

Chetwynd Road
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